
 
 
 
 
 
February 9, 2024 
 
Marshfield Zoning Board 
870 Moraine St. 
Marshfield, MA 02050     
 
RE: Bridle Crossing off Ferry Street 

Application for Site Plan Modification  
 Owner: Matlin, LLC c/o Sealund Corp. 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
On behalf of the owner, we are hereby submitting revised plans for responding to peer review 
comments including: 
 

1. A 3-compartment oil water separator has been added to the plans 
2. Drain system 2 has been reconfigured. 
3. Grading at the entrance has been revised to show spot elevations. 
4. The enhanced nitrogen removal system has been modified to NitROE 2KM by KleanTu. 
5. Proposed monitoring wells have been added. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
GRADY CONSULTING, L.L.C. 

 
Darren Grady, P.E. 
Principal 
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cc.  
Matlin, LLC 
c/o Kevin Sealund 
& Matthew Dacey 
794 Washington St. 
Pembroke, MA 02359 


